

# Archibald Spring 2 News



If you have managed to follow our Twitter feed you will have seen what a fantastic time the children had during Science week. All schools in the Gosforth Schools' Trust turned into mini scientists, using the skills needed to be a good scientist-we observed, we predicted, we tested and we evaluated drawing conclusions (and we had lots of fun!). To see what the other schools were up to look at #GSTSTEM. Y3 are continuing the theme through their Lab Coats at the Ready topic.



## **PTFA Sponsored Hop**

Thank you very much to PTFA for organising the sponsored hop, there were a lot of very happy, red faced children. Thank you as parents and carers for your continued support through sponsoring your children.

## **School photographs**

Paul Gemmell our school photographer will be in school on Wednesday 6th June to work his magic with class photographs.



#### **Good Luck**

Mrs. Tadbeer will be starting her maternity leave on Thursday. I know that the whole family is looking forward to welcoming a baby girl, and so are we. Best wishes for a safe and speedy arrival from us all.



#### **Easter holiday**

School closes for the Easter break on Thursday 29th March 2018. Please remember to take all PE kit, lunch boxes home. Summer term begins on Monday 19th April 2018.



A big thank you for your continued support, from all at Archibald.

#### Homework

Any homework projects need to be sent to homework@archibald.newcastle.sch.uk Please do not use the Admin email address. Thank you

# Mid Summer Ball



Hotel
Saturday July 14th, 2018
Drinks reception from
7pm
3 course meal
Dancing until late
Black Tie / Smart Dress
Tickets available soon£40 per person

Gosforth Park Marriott

#### ONLINE GAMING-TIPS FOR PARENTS

Parents can help their children enjoy these games and avoid problems by:

- •checking the ratings to learn about the game's content.
- •selecting appropriate games—both in content and level of development.
- •playing videogames with their children to experience the game's content.
- •setting clear rules about game content and playing time, both in and outside of your home.
- •strongly warning children about potential serious dangers of Internet contacts and relationships while playing games online.
- •talking with other parents about your family's video game rules.
- •remembering that you are a role model for your children including video games you play as an adult.

It is important that our children are allowed to develop their understanding but please remember "you cannot un-see something inappropriate or disturbing once you have seen it"

For more information - <a href="http://www.pegi.info/">http://www.pegi.info/</a>